
 

October 28, 2022 
To whom it may concern 
 

Occurrence of a small fire at the Toyama Plant (1st Report) 
 

Nissan Chemical Corporation (Head Office: Chuo-ku, Tokyo; President: YAGI Shinsuke) 
announces that at our Toyama Plant (Sasakura 635, Fuchu-Town, Toyama City, Toyama), where 
chemicals and other products are produced, a small fire broke out at around 10:25 am on October 
27th. 

We deeply apologize for any concern this may cause to the residents in the neighborhood 
and all those involved. The situations found at 12:00 pm, October 28th are as follows; 
 
1. Location of Occurrence 
The 1st cyanuric acid manufacturing plant of our Toyama Plant 
 

2. Date and Time of Occurrence 
Date and Time of Occurrence: Around 10:25 am, Thursday, October 27th 
A small fire broke out from an insulating material of a firing equipment during increasing the 
temperature (up to approximately 210 °C). Immediately after the breakout, our employee started 
extinguishing the fire and the fire was extinguished around 10:30 am on the same day. 
 

3. Damage Status 
Human Damage: None / Property Damage: None 
 

4. Environmental Impact 
None 
 

5. Neighborhood Impact 
None 
 

6. Cause and Countermeasure 
The cause is under investigation. As soon as the cause is identified, we will take appropriate 

countermeasures, asking for advice form the fire authorities. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact information for inquiries on the above 

Nissan Chemical Corporation 
Corporate Planning Department 

Public Relations Office 
 


